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Thank you for your letter dated 19 May 2007. Sarah Ellson and I will be working on this matter.

As I am sure you will appreciate, we have only just received a very large amount of information and

are in the process of going through this.

I note the point that you make in your letter and will be in a position to reply to you substantively

within the next couple of weeks.

Yours sincerely
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